



Dear Parent Summer 2013

Welcome to Perry Uniform, suppliers of the Kew House School Uniform.

The Kew House School uniform will be available to view online towards the end of June. You will be advised by email when we have confirmed expected delivery dates for stock availability. At this point the add to cart button will be included on our product pages.

If you would like to have your child measured by one of our uniform advisers, an appointment can be booked on the link below.

At a glance - how to order your school uniform

Please take a moment to read the attached leaflet: "At a glance – how to order your school uniform".

Perry Uniform at Kew House School - Thursday 27th, Friday 28th and Saturday 29th June 2013 Perry School Uniform advisors will be available on Thursday 27th and Friday 28th from 9am to 5:30pm and on Saturday 29th from 9am to 12 noon to assist with sizing and ordering your child's school uniform – we will be pleased to address any questions you may have.

Measuring appointments for Pupils

Should you wish to book an appointment to have your child measured for uniform please follow this link and book your appointment online now: http://www.perryuniform.co.uk/online/Book-an-Appointment.html

If you have any questions about any aspect of the Kew House school uniform please email charlotte@perryuniform.co.uk; Charlotte supervises our e-team of specialist online school uniform advisors.

We strongly recommend that you place your order before July 31st.

The start of a new academic year is always busy. Please be prepared, give yourself plenty of time to receive your order and confirm the sizing ready for the September start of term.

We look forward to making every effort to help you equip your child for school.

Yours sincerely,

Caroline Bunting Managing Director

Cardin buting